
New Jersey
 Department of Human Services  

Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired (CBVI)

Project BEST
(Better Eye-health Services and Treatment)

Offers
Free
Eye
Screening
National Researchers say: “50% of all cases of blindness or severe vision loss could have

been prevented by early detection of disorders and the appropriate follow-up care.”

To SCHEDULE A FREE EYE SCREENING
FOR YOUR COMMUNITY OR FOR INFORMATION ON CBVI SERVICES

Call (973) 648-7400 / Toll Free (877) 685-8878
E-Mail address: AskCBVI@dhs.nj.gov

All eye screenings are provided at no cost to the individuals screened or to the host community centers that sponsor them.


